
 

 

 HQ Women’s Masters  

Advice #1 (January 2024) for prospective players for National 

Championships 

 
1. State Championships 19-21 April 2024, with trials Thursday 18 April. 

 

2. National Championships 25 June to 7 July 2024 in Sydney. 
 
3. Teams will be announced after the State Championships, on or about 

24 April.  Players will need to accept or decline their appointment by 

Monday 29 April – please note the very short acceptance turnaround. 
 

4. Assembly date will be Tuesday 25 June 2024 at the accommodation 
in Sydney and accommodation has been booked through to Sunday 

7 July 2024.   
 

5. PLEASE NOTE: HQ have appointed a private travel agent to source and 

book accommodation in Sydney. 

Players will be able to choose to room with other team members in a 
variety of rooming configurations eg. single apartment or shared 
apartment. The cost of individual player’s accommodation will 
depend on the configuration chosen – someone choosing a single 

apartment/single room within a shared apartment will pay more than 
someone who chooses to share a room within a single apartment or 
shared apartment. 
Players can take family to stay with them at the venue should they so 

choose but again will be responsible for all costs involved. 
Further details will be supplied in due course. Indicative cost is $120-
130/bed/night.  
 

6. Players will receive two invoices for payment – one directly from the 
travel agent for the accommodation, and one from Hockey Qld for 
championship costs. This will include a non-refundable travel agent 
administration fee of $100. Payment for both will be due middle May. 

 
7. Use of personal vehicles for team travel may be an option and details 

and costings are currently being finalised. 

 
 


